
  
  
 

 

 
 
 

Norfolk Bike Commuter 
 

For a safer, cleaner, healthier, and better-connected Norfolk, VA through bicycle use and infrastructure. 
 

 

October 17, 2023 
 
 

 

Dear Lambert's Point City Park Steering Committee: 
 

I am writing to extend our support to the steering committee and the establishment of a public city park at the 
former Lambert's Point Golf Course. 
 

City parks and green space unite communities by providing a sense of place, improve general well-being 
through recreation, and beautify our urban environment.  These outcomes mirror those realized through the 
non-automobile-centric transportation systems promoted by Norfolk Bike Commuter (NFKBC).  The steering 
committee has likewise emphasized the importance of integrating bicycle and active transportation elements 
into a future Lambert's Point city park for the purpose of city connectivity as well as recreation; working 
closely with community partners to incorporate the Elizabeth River Trail (ERT) into a final design. 
 
While we certainly hope to see as robust of a bicycle connection as possible and will gladly assist in the 
effort, regardless of its ultimate form the site of the former Lambert's Point Golf Course should be exclusively 
reserved for a public use city park.  NFKBC thanks the steering committee for their work so far and looks 
forward to positive developments in the future! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Corey Logan  
Founder 
 
3706 Colley Ave, Unit C  
Norfolk, VA 23508  
norfolkbikecommuter.org  
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